Oetober 7, 1943

Mr. Albvert C. CGross
Post Office Box 963
%i{lliamson, West Vireinia

My desar Kr. Cross:

Thank vou for your letter of
the thirtieth day of September. I
am teoday roferring your comaunieation
to the proper officiael for coneldera-
tion.

Hoping you will never
hegitate to write me resardiag sny
issue of public interest, I am, with
kindest regards,

¥ost sincerely youre,

og

Note: Mr. Gross's letter was sent to
Mr. Rudolph Halley
Trumen Committee
Room 317 Senate Office Bldg



